From: Stan Kajzerek <stan kajzerek@forexoffice.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2010 9:39 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: "Regulation of Retail Forex"

10-001
COMMENT
CL-04169

To whom it may concern,
We believe that emphases on the forex education provides a clear

solution for all participants within this financial instrument. It will
remove influx of “black box” mentality.

Yours truly,
Stan Kajzerek
604-722-1522

stan kajzerek @forexoffice.ca
http://www.forexoffice.ca




